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Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on SB 243.  Crime in the State of 

Oregon is rampant, Law abiding citizens are working overtime just to make ends 

meet, Bills such as this will only have a very negative effect on law abiding citizens 

here in Oregon while paving the way for criminals to commit more crime. A young 

lady that finds herself in a bad relationship has limited time to get help and defend 

herself, this will add more cost and more time before she could legally purchase a 

firearm, the only true equalizer between her and her perpetrator. This bill will take the 

rights and freedoms of this lady and open it up to whatever the criminal wants. Is this 

justice?, Is this Constitutionally correct?  Is this moral or right?  Handing more rights 

to criminals while taking law-abiding citizens rights away makes no sense. Theft, 

Domestic Violence, Rape and murder will increase, and until it hits your home it will 

not matter, but to those of us that have had to watch this, it matters! Please vote in 

opposition of SB 243  Thank you, Candy  

 


